
IMPORTANT 
GARTON  POOL 

CHANGES  

BEGINNING JUNE 10TH, GARTON POOL WILL 
FOLLOW THE NEW SUMMER SCHEDULE. 

 A LIFEGUARD WILL BE ON DUTY FOR EVERY 
ACTIVITY ON THE SCHEDULE. IF THERE IS 

NO ACTIVITY ON THE SCHEDULE THE POOL 
WILL BE CLOSED AND LOCKED. 

ADULTS ARE NO LONGER PERMITTED TO BE 
IN POOL WITHOUT A LIFEGUARD ON DUTY 

PER Y-USA. 

THANK YOU FOR UNDERSTANDING AS 
YOUR SAFETY IS PRIORITY! 

SCAN THE QR CODE 
FOR THE NEW POOL 

SCHEDULE 


